Annual Flu Vaccination

There are two open flu events this year which anyone who is eligible for the vaccine can attend and are as follows:-

	
St Hilda’s Church Hall,
Abbey Road, Smethwick B67 5NQ
Friday 16th Sept 2016 
9.30am – 12.30pm
	
St Mary’s Church Hall,
St Mary’s Road, Bearwood
Thursday 29th Sept 2016
9.30am – 2.00pm

	
Hagley Road Village,
(For Residents only)
Tuesday 04th Oct. 2016
10.00am – 12.00pm
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The flu clinics at Sherwood House Medical Practice, 9 Sandon Road, are as follows:
	
Surname beginning A – E
12.30 – 2.00pm Thursday 06th October 2016

	
Surname beginning F – L
12.30 – 2.00pm Friday 14th October 2016

	
Surname beginning M – R
12.30 – 2.00pm Thursday 20th October 2016
	
Surname beginning S – Z
12.30 – 2.00pm Friday 04th November 2016


	
Evenings
5.00pm – 6.00pm Tuesday 22nd November 2016
5.00pm – 6.00pm Tuesday 29th November 2016




	
Our clinics are very well attended and as a result there maybe some delay, so we ask that you be patient.  To help ease the numbers attending each clinic we would be grateful if you could attend in accordance with the timetable above.  Should this not be possible then you may attend one of the alternative dates listed above.







	

[image: Shertrees.jpg]	
image1.jpeg




